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June 1, 2020

Dear Wilson Graduate,

Congratulations again on your graduation from Wilson College. I do hope this letter finds you well 
and recovering from one of the more stressful and unprecedented senior years in academic history.

Even though you are now a graduate, Wilson is still advocating on your behalf! As part of the 
College’s ongoing work to provide assistance to our students, we have been heavily engaged in 
lobbying for student financial support related to COVID-19 from the federal government. Thankfully, 
those efforts have yielded results and I am incredibly pleased to share with you the enclosed check.

These funds are a result of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES) that 
was signed into federal law on March 27, 2020. This legislation provides emergency aid grants to 
college students with the intent of helping to cover expenses incurred from the disruption of college 
operations due to COVID-19, such as food, housing, course materials, technology, healthcare and 
child care expenses. This grant award is not considered taxable income for you. Because you were 
enrolled as a full-time student at the time of the pandemic, you qualify for these dollars.

While I know it may not be a huge sum, I do hope this grant will provide you some financial relief 
during these challenging times and as you begin to chart your new path. Please know the College 
was very thoughtful about the distribution of these funds. Our goal throughout this process has 
been to support those students with the greatest financial need; therefore, award amounts were 
determined using each student’s Expected Family Contribution or EFC.

The entire Wilson family joins me in wishing you all the very best in your future endeavors.

Be well.

My best,

Wesley R. Fugate, Ph.D.
President, Wilson College
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June 1, 2020

Dear Student,

I hope this letter finds you well and taking a much-needed break from a very hectic and 
unprecedented spring semester.

On behalf of the entire Wilson College community, I am pleased to share with you the enclosed 
check. These funds are a result of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES) 
that was signed into federal law on March 27, 2020. This legislation provides emergency aid grants 
to college students with the intent of helping to cover expenses you may have incurred from 
the disruption of college operations due to COVID-19, such as food, housing, course materials, 
technology, healthcare and child care expenses. This grant award is not considered taxable income 
for you.

I am incredibly grateful the College was able to lobby for and obtain these funds for our students. 
While I know it may not be a huge sum, I do hope this grant will provide you some financial relief 
during these challenging times. Please know the College was very thoughtful about the distribution 
of these funds. Our goal throughout this process has been to support those students with the 
greatest financial need; therefore, award amounts were determined using each student’s Expected 
Family Contribution or EFC.

The entire Wilson family joins me in wishing you a fun and safe summer. 

Be well.

My best,

Wesley R. Fugate, Ph.D.
President, Wilson College


